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STATEMENT FROM CHAIRMAN GREGORY JACZKO ON SAN ONOFRE RESTART 

 

“Despite some erroneous reports in the media, there is no NRC timetable for restart of the 

San Onofre nuclear reactors, which have been shut down over safety issues affecting the steam 

generators. We have yet to receive the utility’s written response documenting their completion of 

actions described in the March 27 Confirmatory Action Letter, so any discussion of a date for the 

restart of Unit 2 or Unit 3 is clearly premature. Once we receive their response, we will take 

whatever time is necessary to conduct a thorough safety review.” 

 

 
 

### 

 
News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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